
From: Sophie Byrne <sophie.byrne@creative.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 4:46 PM 
To: Chambers - Millhouse DP <Chambers.Millhouse.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Creative Australia - intention to participate Modern Awards Review 2023-24 – arts and 
culture sector 
 
Dear Deputy President Millhouse 
 
Confirming that Creative Australia, the Australian Government’s arts investment and advisory 
agency, is intending to make a submission to the Modern Awards review and would like to be 
involved in the consultation process. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Sophie 
 

Sophie Byrne (she/her) 
Government Relations Manager 
Office of the CEO 
T: +61 2 9215 9012 M: +61 433 891 771 
sophie.byrne@creative.gov.au 

Creative Australia 
Level 5, 60 Union Street, Pyrmont NSW 
contact us | follow us 
creativepartnerships.gov.au 
creative.gov.au 
 

We acknowledge the many Traditional Custodians of Country throughout Australia 
and honour their Elders past and present. We respect their deep enduring 
connection to their lands, waterways, and surrounding clan groups since time 
immemorial. We cherish the richness of First Nations Peoples’ artistic and cultural 
expressions. 
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